
 

     
           

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
 

      
    

    
 

    
   

  
 

 
 

     
   

      
    

  
 

   
    

  
 

  
 

 
 

 

SCHOOLEY 
MITCHELL 

To whom it may concern, 

It is with great pride that I am writing this letter of recommendation today on behalf of a great business: 
Schlegel Villages. At Schlegel Villages, they strengthen communities by providing care and quality of life 
for older adults, while keeping them connected and contributing to their broader community. 

For over 70 years, Schlegel Villages has managed assisted living facilities and retirement villages across 
Ontario. Their Town Square and Main Street concepts offer residents a space to connect and hold 
celebrations. Schlegel Villages strategic locations place their residents close to exterior age-friendly 
community living opportunities and resources, such as churches, parks, public transit, and shopping 
centers. 

Schlegel Villages also contributes to and strives for the future of senior’s care. They offer regular 
professional development training to their team, as well as growth opportunities through their 
partnership with Conestoga College’s Leadership in Senior Living program. They are also active in 
research on Senior’s care through participation in research projects, and their support of the Schlegel 
UW Research Institute for Aging. 

In conclusion, I would gladly recommend Schlegel Villages to anyone looking for long-term care or 
retirement options for their loved ones. Their meaningfully designed facilities and commitment to 
innovation makes them stand out with the senior living industry. 

Sincerely, 

Miguel Cardenas 
Business Optimization Specialist 
Schooley Mitchell 

504050 Grey Road 12, RR#6, Markdale, Ontario N0C 1H0 http://www.schooleymitchell.com/mcardenas 
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